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VIA Certified Mail: 70093410000202435574
U.S. Mail 1/28/2013

January 28, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: NHPUC No. 3 Tariff for Telephone Service

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing is an original and six copies of Supplement No. 1 to Tariff No. 3 of Bretton Woods
Telephone Company.

On June 11, 2012, Governor John H. Lynch signed into law New Hampshire Senate Bill 48 which, among
other things, deregulated rates and charges for end user telecommunications services as of August 10,
2012. Accordingly, Bretton Woods Telephone Company is withdrawing its NHPUC Tariff No. 3 effective
February 28, 2013.

Bretton Woods Telephone Company has developed a Product Catalog of rates, terms and conditions for
its products and services which resides at www.bwtc.net.

Sincerely,

Art Nicholson
V.P. Operations

Enc.

171 Mount Washington Hotel Road. Bretton Woods. New Hampshire . 03575


